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2017

Toyota

Tundra -

35,743

miles -

$37,995
#03220A

2018

Mazda -

9,160

miles -

$21,995
#08424A

2016

Chevy

Colorado -

56,855

miles -

$27,995
#31416A

2016

GMC

Canyon -

36,000

miles -

$31,995
#15555A

2016

Buick

Encore -

11,821

miles -

$18,995
#99509A

2015

Chevy

Camaro -

27,578

miles -

$24,995
#08263C

2017

Subaru

Outback -

31,801

miles -

$30,995
#55187W

2018

KIA Soul -

7,667

miles -

$15,995
#P6058B

2019

Chevy

Malibu -

-  $19,035
#152703

2006  -

Nissan X

Terra -

54,500

miles -

$9,995
#93569A

2005

Malibu

Max -

150,790

miles -

$5,495
#30133A

2008

Jeep

Wrangler

-  114,784

miles -

$18,995
#00752C

Warm Springs Higher

Education reminds students

who plan to apply for the

Tribal Scholarship that the

Tribal Scholarship Early Bird

deadline is May 1.

Students who turn in ap-

plication packets by this date

will be eligible for certain

school supplies. The regular

deadline is July 1. Talk to

Carroll at the Higher Ed of-

fice for more information,

541-553-3311.

Apply for Tribal

Scholarship

A Jefferson County Veter-

ans Service Outreach officer

will be in Warm Springs at the

Warm Springs Senior Center

on the 3rd Tuesday of  each

month. Appointments are

available for the morning by

calling 541-475-5228. Other-

wise, the Veteran’s Service

Officer will be available to

answer questions during and

after the senior meal that day.

Veterans officer

(Continued from page 1)

The 2019 farm bill con-

tains a provision that a per-

son with a felony cannot be

permitted to grow hemp.

The tribal regulation includes

the same restriction.

In adopting the two reso-

lutions last week, Tribal

Council also stated an inter-

est to possibly at some point

in the future allow the tribes

to license individuals to op-

erate their own grow opera-

tions.

The Council members

agreed that the Cannabis

Commission should look

into this matter, and report

back to Council in about

year. Councilwoman Carina

Miller brought this up, say-

ing she had heard from in-

dividuals who would might

want to go into this business.

This kind of licensing

was not part of the Can-

nabis Referendum vote,

said Council Chairman Aus-

tin Greene.

Councilwoman Val

Switzler also had a concern

about this, saying licensing

individual grow operations

would take the cannabis idea

beyond the original referen-

dum mandate.

In the end the Council

voted to have the analysis by

the Cannabis Commission.

The Twenty-Eighth Tribal

Council could then look at

the report in 2020.

Hemp: resolutions approve code provisions


